
Self-exclusion 

We are aware that players who think they may have a problem with gambling might wish to 
self-exclude from the Weekly Prize Draw or our ad hoc raffles.  

Members wishing to self-exclude will be unable to re-join or receive any related marketing 
for a period of at least 6 months.  

If you wish to be excluded, or talk to us about what this means, contact Joanna Hall, 
Director of Fundraising, Retail & Communications by calling 01823 365620 or email 
lottery.office@st-margarets-hospice.org.uk  
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